~ MINISTER FOR COMMUNICATIONS
REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE

27 July 1995

Mr Suzuki Koji

Projrcct Producer

Super Studio Inc ~ :
Suite 501, 7-1 Shinjuku-ku 6-chome -
Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 160, Japan

Fax: 81-3-3352-6969
| Dear Mr:Suzuki
Thank you for yoﬁr letter‘ of 26 July 95,
I am pleas_ed to heér .that your pmposél fO'r»dee city has beeﬁ ‘: _

approved by the Kobe municipal as well as the national government.

May I congratulate you for this important development and wish
you every success in the implemenitation. |

Please keep me informed of further developments. IfI am in
Japan, I will be pleased to meet with members of your Study Group.

Yours sincerely

S

MAH BOW TAN



